NEW YORK STATE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Raymond T. Schuler, Commissioner

P. O. Box 745, Voorheesville, New York 12186

ec: McKownittle Improv-

March 9, 1976

Mr. Carl J. Walters, Supervisor Town of Guilderland Guilderland, New York 12084

Dear Carl:

Upon receipt of your letter of January 26, 1976 concerning the piling of snow on the sidewalks along Western Avenue (Route 20) in the hamlet of McKownville instructions were issued to exercise care in the plowing and winging back of snow along the north side of Route 20 from the Albany City Line to Fuller Road.

Unfortunately it is physically impossible to move more of the snow to the southern side as you requested.

If the problem presists please contact me again for a further review of the situation.

Very truly yours,

Philip J Gallagher, Jr.

Resident Engineer Albany County

PJG: jv